
 

23rd March 2017 

Dear parent/guardian 

Our brass group are taking part in the Wansbeck Music Festival on Friday 31st March. This is a 

wonderful opportunity for them to perform and see other school bands. 

A bus is booked to take them from school and return early afternoon. They will be accompanied 

by members of teaching staff and brass group tutors.  

Please would you sign the permission slip below and return to the School office by Wednesday 

29th March? 

Please could you provide a packed lunch for your child on the day? 

Unfortunately we do not have room on the bus for family members but you are welcome to make 

your own way to the Festival if you would like to come along. It will be held at the 

Northumberland Church of England Ashington, Josephine Butler Campus, Academy Road, 

Ashington, NE63 9FZ. 

More information about the Festival, including a map and details of the venue, can be found at 

www.wansbeckmusicfestival.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Carol Crerar, Head Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please complete this form and return to Backworth Park Primary School Office by Wednesday 29th March 

 

Child’s name:……………………………………………………………………………………… 

   I give permission for my child to attend the Wansbeck Music Festival on Friday 31st March 2017. 

   I will provide a packed lunch for them on the day. 

Your name (please PRINT and SIGN): 

 

 

Relationship to child:        Date: 

North Tyneside Brass in Schools 
at Backworth Park Primary School 

in conjunction with: 

North Tyneside Music Education Hub 

Backworth Colliery Band 

 


